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Documentation

(Dr. Pete Cvietusa)

There's no denying air pollution has an effect on
asthma... I see it everyday with my patients...

(Narrator:)

Pediatric Allergist, Dr. Pete Cvietusa of Denver.

(Dr. Cvietusa)

"Asthma is a serious health threat...it can dramatically
affect children's health.

“On bad air quality days…they might experience
symptoms like cough, or chest pain or wheezing…”

“The good news is that tough regulations and
enforcement have led to cleaner air in Colorado.”

“Denver will mark one of the most significant
environmental achievements in U.S. history
today when Environmental Protection Agency
Administrator Christie Whitman formally
revokes the metro area's status as a dirty-air
city.” Denver Post, 8/9/02

(Narrator)

The bad news is that Senator Wayne Allard has failed
to work for cleaner air for Colorado – in the last 10
years, he's voted against cleaner air 12 times – against
enforcing the environmental laws that protect our
families from air pollution,

For the list of 12 votes, visit www.sierraclub.org

On April 5, 2001, Senator Corzine offered an
amendment to the Fiscal Year 2002 budget (H.
Con. Res. 83).   The Senate's budget for Fiscal
Year 2002 reduced funding for natural
resources and environmental programs by $2.1
billion from the previous year. This funding
level would fail to provide adequate funding
for protection of our natural resources, air,
water, oceans, coasts, parks, open spaces, wild
places and our endangered and threatened
species.  Senator Allard voted against the
Corzine amendment, which would have
restored these cuts and increased overall
funding by 4%.



and against holding industries responsible for the
pollution they create.

On December 13, 2001, Senator Christopher
Bond (R-MO) offered an amendment to the
Farm Bill (S. 1731). It would have allowed the
President to override laws, such as the Clean
Water Act, Safe Drinking Water Act and Clean
Air Act, that "...would be likely to have a
significant adverse economic impact on or
jeopardize the safety of agricultural
producers....". Senator Allard voted against
tabling this anti-environmental amendment.

Call  Senator Allard  at 303-220-7414.  Ask him to
help clean up Colorado’s air and protect our
children’s health.

Tell him to vote in upcoming budget bills to enforce
clean air laws -- for our families, for our future.

The Sierra Club believes that Americans
should hold their elected representatives
accountable by voicing their concerns about
important issues such as clean air and clean
water.

In September, the Senate is expected to
consider budget bills that will affect
enforcement of clean air laws.
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